
Greenville Gymnastics Booster Club                 
C/o Greenville Gymnastics 
1311-C Miller Rd 
Greenville, SC 29607 
 
 
This letter is written on behalf of the young women of Greenville Gymnastics Training 
Center (GGTC) competitive team, a group of 90 highly dedicated athletes who practice 
as many as 18 hours per week. The commitment and discipline that each gymnast 
requires to advance through the competitive levels in this sport yields many 
lifelong, worthwhile by-products including: Perseverance, discipline, time management 
skills, teamwork and sportsmanship. 
 
The Greenville Gymnastics Booster Club (GGBC) is a 501C-3 support organization that was 
founded to support amateur gymnastics and, more specifically, the GGTC competitive team. 
Competitive gymnastics is an expensive sport, one that requires team members and coaches to 
travel throughout South Carolina and the Southeastern United States. As is customary with most 
competitive gymnastics teams, the booster club works hard to raise funds to help defray these 
costs, as well as provide activities for the Gymnasts and also to promote the sport of gymnastics 
to the community.  
 
We are asking for your help as a community business member to support our Booster Club. Each 
year GGTC host the Winter Invitational Gymnastics Meet in December. This competition strives 
to draw gymnasts of all levels from across the area. Proceeds from the competition are used to 
support the Booster Club and provide for the gymnasts throughout the season.  
 
The GGBC needs your help to maximize the potential for each gymnast on the GGTC team, 
through sponsorship contributions and in-kind donations to help reduce the cost of hosting our 
meet. Beyond the tax deduction you receive, the exposure you will receive during our meet and 
on the GGBC website is unmeasurable! Last year we had over 400 gymnasts and their families 
and friends attend the meet. That is a great deal of people coming to the area! This year’s meet is 
looking to be our biggest yet! We will be hosting this years meet at the TD Convention Center. 
Along with the exposure your business will receive, you also will be helping a group of 
dedicated young athletes achieve an admirable goal - Being the very best they can be! Over the 
years GGTC gymnasts have had great success in this sport. Each year we have numerous State 
Champions as well as Regional qualifiers. 
 
Please review the back of this letter for sponsorship opportunities. Thank you for your time in 
considering a donations or sponsorship to help our team. It is through the generous support of 
people and businesses like yours, that our gymnasts have the opportunity to participate in this 
awesome sport and learn valuable lifelong lessons. If you have any questions about sponsorship, 
please feel free to contact me. 
 
Maggie Josephson, GGBC 
President 
Ggymboosterclub@gmail.com 
817-716-9449 


